PREVENTION, CARE. RECOVERY,

Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

17 August 2018

Ms Jennifer Smith
fyi-request-8401-52932932@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Smith Ref. 0052474
Official Information Act request

On 28 July 2018, you asked ACC for information under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act). Your request was made via the FY| website.

On 7 August 2018, we wrote to you asking you to provide evidence that your request
complied with section 12 of the Act. Once ACC had received this additional information
from you, and were satisfied that the requirements of section 12 had been met, we
would continue to consider our decision under the provisions of the Act.

To date we have not had a response from you and are therefore closing your request.

Please contact us on GES@acc.co.nz if you have any queries, or would like to submit
another request for information in the future.

Yours sincerely
Government Engagement and Support




